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Halton Region is making improvements to Trafalgar Road (Regional Road 3) from Leighland 
Ave. to north of Hays Blvd., Wards 5 and 6 in the Town of Oakville. This project will address 
future traffic demands and provide safe travel options for motorists, pedestrians and cyclists.  

To safely accommodate construction for road widening, the sidewalk along the west side of 
Trafalgar Road will be closed between Leighland Avenue and North of Hays Boulevard (see 
page 2 of this notice for map). Properties located along the west side of Trafalgar Road will 
receive a notice with specific detour details. The sidewalk along the east side of Trafalgar Road 
will remain open. 

All Oakville Transit and GO Transit bus stops along the west side of Trafalgar Road are being 
relocated to the nearest available intersection. These will remain accessible throughout this 
phase of construction.  

Thank you for your patience as we build a better Trafalgar Road.  
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LIMITS OF TRAFALGAR ROAD SIDEWALK CLOSURE 
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MORE INFORMATION 

Building a Better Halton is about more than construction. It is about investments in 

infrastructure, service delivery improvements and building complete communities that maintain 

the high quality of life that residents expect and enjoy. For more information about Regional 

improvement projects: 

• Visit halton.ca 

• Sign up to receive email notices and updates 

• Email accesshalton@halton.ca or call 311. 

mailto:accesshalton@halton.ca

